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INTRODUCING
Our Latest Initiative:

Veterans Assistance
Our Veterans program is our newest initiative,
established for the purpose of providing much-

needed assistance to our worthy service men and
women. We are proud to have unanimous board

agreement for this program which supports those
who pledged their lives in service of our country and

its freedoms. We just gave out our first award: ​

Cynthia Hale
Cynthia is a US Air Force veteran, who does not

receive any type of VA compensation, and who has
exhausted her GI benefits. She is attending Brookline

University for her medical degree. She had been
working part time as a CNA, but had to quit this

semester, to focus on clinicals, as she is expecting to
graduate in August. She has pulled several loans to

help pay for school, and had been making extra
payments while she was working. However, she had
fallen behind on some of her bills, without the income



from her job. We helped her catch up on rent and car
insurance, and gave her a gift card to help with

household essentials.
Thank you for your service, Cynthia!
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